
From: Phil.S.Graves@met.police.uk  
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 12:26 PM 
To: annemarry 
Cc: Esther, Chan   
Subject: The Aura, 763-765 Harrow Road, HA0 2LW - 33304 - Police and Council Meeting 
 
Ana, 
 
Thank you for your phone call yesterday. I’ve spoken to Brent Council and have arranged a meeting 
with them on:- 
 
Friday 8th of November at 14.00 hours @ Brent Civic Centre, Engineers Way, Wembley HA9 0FJ 
 
Please invite your accountant, investor and bring along any relevant paper work. Proof of sale of the 
venue to yourself and any associated paperwork would assist greatly. Please call me on the number 
below on Friday and I will come down and meet you. Ms Chan, from Brent Council will also join us in 
the meeting. 
 
Any issues please respond to myself and Esther Chan. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Phil 
 
 
 


